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Jesus reminds us, on this Thirteenth Sunday 
in Ordinary Time, that if we seek to follow 
Him, there can be no excuses.  Following 
Jesus is about looking forward, not back-
ward.  Jesus tell us, in our Gospel reading 
this weekend from Saint Luke:  ñNo one 
who sets a hand to the plow and looks to 

what was left behind is fit for the kingdom of God.ò  If we seek 
new life in Christ, our Lord is encouraging us to look forward and 
remain on the path He has laid for us.  Let us pray this week for 
the grace to remain faithful to the call Jesus extends to us and not 
allow the past, or any excuses, to deter us.  Have a most blessed 
week with the Lord. 
 

Father Gary 

Parish Collection For June 18-19 

Envelopes             $   13,308.00                
Loose                                                              2,775.00                 
   Total          $   16,183.00            
 
Candle Stands/Book Rack                       $       320.00  
 
Maintenance Fund         $        133.00  

A Message From Our Pastor 

From the Church Office 

   First Friday Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament will 
be held Friday, July 1, after the 6:00 a.m. Mass and ending 
prior to the 5:30 p.m. Mass.  Sign-up sheets are available in 
the vestibule. 
    Please consider signing up for Eucharistic Adoration on 
the First Fridays of the month.  The sheets will be collected 

and reviewed prior to the 6:00 a.m. Mass on the First Friday of each 
month.  All empty time slots need to be filled prior to opening Adora-
tion each First Friday.  Otherwise, we will have to alter the Adoration 
hours.  If you have any questions, please call the Rectory at 575-4741. 
    Holy Hour for Vocations will be held immediately following the 
6:00 a.m. Mass at the beginning of Adoration.  This a time for private 
and public prayer. 

Blessing for Expectant Parents 
A blessing for all expectant parents is given after 
Mass on the first weekend of each month asking 
God to bless and strengthen them and their unborn 
children.  Join other parents at this blessing on 
Saturday, July 2, and Sunday, July 3. Let us pray daily 
for them and for the right of all children to be born. 

Next Youth Mass  
Sunday, July 3 ð 6:00 p.m. 

Youth Needed to Assist at the Sunday Youth Mass  
The Youth Mass, held the 1st and 3rd weekend of 
each month at 6:00 p.m., is served by our high 

school/college age youth and young adults.  Call the Parish 
Office (575-4741) to volunteer to serve as greeters/ushers, lec-
tors, gift bearers, music/choir, and altar servers.  Please consid-
er serving the Lord in this special ministry.  For more infor-
mation or questions, contact Kelly Aldis, Youth Minister, at 
kaldis@olvcathedral.org or text to 652-2943. 

WHEN AWAY FROM HOME, DURING THE SUMMER 
MONTHSéremember that our parish bulletin can be found, on line, at 
www.olvcathedral.org.  Also, please donôt forget your 
weekly parish contribution.  Just like at homeéwe might 
be away, but the bills still arrive right on timeðand so they 
do in your parish, as well.  Remember, your parish family 
has bills to pay just like you do!  Thank you for your gener-
osity and Godôs blessings in your travels. 

Peterôs Pence Collection 
In the second collection this weekend, we are 
supporting Pope Francis in his charitable works. 
The Peterôs Pence Collection is taken up world-
wide to support our brothers and sisters on the 
margins of society, including victims of war, 
oppression, and natural disasters. In this Jubilee 
Year of Mercy, the collection is an opportunity to 
join with Pope Francis and be a witness of chari-
ty to our suffering brothers and sisters. Please be 
generous in todayôs collection. 

In keeping with our goal of being a more welcoming par-
ish, we would like to further develop the role of ushers and 
greeters at the Cathedral.  Attending to the needs of the 
many people who enter our doors is an important as-
pect we would like to improve upon.  Please contact 
the parish office 575-4741 or email Jenny Vincent 
at jvincent@olvcathedral.org if you would be willing to partici-
pate and contribute in expanding this service for our parish.  

SAVE THE DATE!SAVE THE DATE!SAVE THE DATE!   
 

3-Day Camp for Weekend Altar Servers 
July 25 ï 27 (Monday ï Wednesday)  

Morning through Afternoon (Lunch will be provided.) 
Watch the bulletin for further details. 

Parish News 

Time to Think About... 
 

Parish Festival ~ Sunday, October 9 
At this time we are working on the Raffle and Auction. 
Also, think about the country store and plant booth. 
If you or your business would like to donate towards  
these areas, please call the Rectory at 575-4741. 

Memorial Mass for Christopher Kelly, Thursday, June 30 at 
2:00 p.m. in the Cathedral.   Family and friends are invited to 
join the Honorable Joseph Kelly Family in celebrating the life of 
their son.  

Parish Work Day ~ Saturday, July 30 
Father Gary and Our Parish Need Your Help.   We 
will begin working that morning at 7:00 a.m.   Please 
come ready to help with all sorts of ñjobsò including trim-
ming, painting, pulling weeds in flower beds and on the 

parking lots, power washing sidewalks, and overall cleaning inside the 
Cathedral.  A great way to get service hours.   
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THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

Like Us on Facebook - Our Lady of Victory Cathedral 

ï  ñWeek at a Glance at OLVò ï  
 
Tuesday, June 28 ï Mothers of Grace meeting, 6:30 p.m., Early 
Childhood Center 

 
Wednesday, June 29 ï School Uniform Resale, 11:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m., 
Cafeteria; Teen ACTS Retreat Team Meeting, 6:00 p.m., Library;  
Summer Training Session, 6:30 p.m., Religious Education Building 

 
Saturday, July 2 ï Blessing for Expectant Parents following 5:30 p.m. 
Mass 

 
Sunday, July 3 ï 14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 Blessing for Expectant Parents following all Masses; First Sun-
day Coffee, Fruit and Donuts, following 7:30 a.m. and 9:00 
a.m. Masses, Cafeteria; Youth Mass, 6:00 p.m. 

 
  

Have a Blessed Week and Summer!  

Classes for the 2016/2017 school year will resume  
Wednesday, August 31. 

  

Religious Education Volunteers needed in 3rd,  8th  and 9th.   
If you are interested in sharing your faith with the young people 
of the Parish please call the Religious Education Office at 575- 
8132.   We need classroom aides, hall monitors and subs.  All 
training and supplies provided.  
 

Summer Training Sessions:  Those working in the Religious 
Education Program are asked to attend as many of these as possi-
ble.  Classes are on Wednesday from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. in the 
Religious Education Building. More details will be mailed home 
to current volunteers in CCD. 

§ June 29 ï The Celebration of the Sacraments ï What the 
Church teaches about the Sacraments and age appropriate 
lessons for the classroom.  

§ July 13 ï Special Needs Students - An overview of practical 
tips for the classroom to help students with special needs or 
learning limitations along with classroom management methods. 

§ July 20 ï Teaching Methods - How to work with the teacherôs 
manual, online resources and various enrichment methods for 
the classroom. 

§ July 27 ï Prayer and Spirituality -  Understanding personal 
prayer and different prayer forms and practical tips for teaching 
prayers in the classroom.  

These sessions are open to everyone.  Come meet others in the 
program and see if God is calling YOU to be a catechist.   If you 
are interested in being a part of the Religious Education Ministry, 
please call 575-1832 for more details. 

 

Dates To Remember 
Important Dates for those that are in the Final Year Confir-
mation Program (incoming 10th graders at St. Josephôs High 
School or students in the Religious Education Program).    

¶ Final Year Confirmation Retreat ï Sunday, September 18, at 
1:30 p.m. and ending after the 6:00 p.m. evening Mass.  This is 
REQUIRED for the candidate and their sponsor or parent.   Watch 
the bulletin for registration details coming out early August.  
Summer Office Hours will vary from May 26-July 25.   If the office is 
closed when calling, please leave a message and your call will be 
returned.  Messages will be checked weekly.  If you have an emergency 
or  need immediate information, please call the Rectory at 575-4741.   

Religious Education News 

The School Office is open on Wednesdays during the sum-
mer - 9:00 a.m. - noon and 1:00-4:00 p.m.  Call 575-5391 
to check on limited openings or if you need any information. 
 
OLV parishioners must pay at least $200 of the annual 

minimum parish support ($400 due for 2016 calendar year) by June 
30 to be charged the lower in-parish tuition rates.  A $50 per month late 
fee will be charged beginning July 1 for those not meeting the mid-year 
$200 minimum who wish to continue paying the lower in-parish tuition 
rates versus the higher out-of-parish rates.  Please call the Rectory (575-
4741) to verify donations to date. 
 
School Uniform Resale will be on Wednesday, June 29, 11:00 a.m. - 
2:00 p.m. in the Cafeteria.  Please bring any marked items you would 
like to sell to the Cafeteria that morning before 10:00 a.m.  Any clothing 
left after 2:00 p.m. will be considered a donation to the school. 

School Office News 

Look Whatôs Coming  
Back Soon to OLV 

Children 4 years old to 2nd grade 
hear the readings, discuss them in 
words they can understand and also 

participate in activities that help them to grow closer to Jesus.  
This ministry has combined with the Mothers of Grace group, so 
joining will not be too taxiing on any one person!  Contact Bianca 
Horton at bmaries14@yahoo.com for information.  

Mothers of Grace group meets ever week 
on Tuesdays at 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. in the Early 
Childhood Center.  This weekôs meeting will 
focus on preparing for Children's Liturgy of 
the Word and continuing the study of the book 
Imitating Mary by Marge Fenelon.  Join other 
moms who gather to share experiences and ideas 
along with supporting each other in raising their 
children and keeping their families strong 

through God's grace.  For more information, contact Jennifer Ruiz 
by email at jenniferschobey.ruiz@yahoo.com.   

Parish Happenings 

ñQuo Vadisò Camp for Young Men: July 3-6 
The Office of Vocations for the Dio-
cese of Victoria is sponsoring a camp 
for young men who are going into the 
8th grade to 21 years of age.  This 
yearôs theme is ñBe strong and be a man 
- a Man of God and a Man for 
God.ò  The days will  include many out-
door camp activities, prayer time, Mass, Eucharistic Adoration, as 
well as talks and discussions about desiring and doing Godôs will as 
a man.  Priests and seminarians of the Diocese will facilitate the 
camp.  Registration forms are available in the narthex of the 
church and also at the church office.   
Call Father Kristopher Fuchs, Associate Vocations Director, 
at the Parish Office (575-4741) for any questions or need more 
information.  
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  OLV School NEWS 
 

chool NEWS 
 

 

òBig Ticketó Raffle   
Friday, June 17, winner  

 Gilbert and Carmen Salazar           
      $500 Lowes Gift Card 

 
Friday, June 24, winner will win   
Microsoft Surface Pro. 

OLV School News 

Family Connection 
   
  Parents are always striving to help their children 
to set priorities. Children need to learn to finish 
homework before watching TV or going out to 
play. They need to know that they have to finish 
their chores before they can go out with their 

friends. They need to know that paying attention to curfews for 
their safety is more important than being popular. 
As a family, talk about these examples of setting priorities. 
Share examples of how you learned to prioritize as you were 
maturing. Explain that in this Sunday's Gospel reading, Jesus 
talks about the importance of making him the number-one priori-
ty in our lives. 
Read aloud Luke 9:51-62. Talk about how going to Sunday 

Mass as a family is an important way of keeping God at the cen-
ter of our lives. Talk about other ways that the family can make 
Jesus a priority. 

OLV TV Mass 
Now you can not only watch the Sunday 9:00 a.m. 
Mass on KAVU 25 TV but the Mass is also live 
streamed on our website (www.olvcathedral.org) 

every Sunday at 9:00 a.m.  

Holy Land  

Prayer & Encounter  

January 23-February 3, 2017 
 

Join Bishop Brendan Cahill on this  
pilgrimage to walk in the footsteps of Jesus. 

 
The Gospels and the Rosary come to Life as we visit Nazareth, 
Bethlehem, Cana, sail on the Sea of Galilee, Mt. Tabor, Jericho, 
and pray the Stations of the Cross in Jerusalem on the way to an 
early Mass in the Church of the Holy Sepulcher.  On this very 
special pilgrimage with Bishop Cahill, there will be special op-
portunities with Christian brothers and sisters, and learn how they 
are the ñliving stonesò of the Holy Land.  And, yes, you will take 
a dip in the Dead Sea too! 
 

Contact:  Ceci Triska 
Email:  jctriska@sbcglobal.net or call (979) 543-8575 

Pilgrimage Opportunities 

 TIP TO HELP YOUR PRAYER LIFE  

Quiet ï Our modern lives are filled with noise. We 
need to quiet ourselves to hear God ï both internal-
ly and externally. Find a peaceful and quiet place to 
pray. Stopping by a church for even a short 
time provides an opportunity for us to clearly hear 
God speak to us in the silence  

2017 Pilgrimage with  
Fr. Kristopher Fuchs 

12 Day Pilgrimage to Portugal, Spain & France visit-
ing Lisbon, Aljustrel, Valinhos, Fatima, Santiago de 
Compostela, Burgos, Leon, Lourdes, Zaragoza & Ma-
drid on June 14-27, 2017 with Father Kristopher 
Fuchs as Spiritual Director. 
  
For a copy of the itinerary, please e-mail Dora Silva at 
dsilva4415@gmail.com. 
  
Deposit and payments must be submitted to Little Flower Tours 
& Travel.  For additional payment information please contact 
Susan at 1-888-843-7373. 

The Bishop Brendan Cahill 
Annual Charity Banquet 

Thursday, July 21 ~ 6:30 p.m. 
Victoria Country Club 

Call 649-5750 for ticket information 
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The Young Messiah 
A powerful and emotional faith-based film about the 
childhood of Jesus, The Young Messiah comes to 
Blu-RayÊ, DVD and On Demand from Universal 
Pictures Home Entertainment. Telling the story of 
the Jesus in a way that communicates to children 
and families, The Young Messiah is ñA remarkable 
movieò (Steve Isaac and Bob Waliszewski, Focus 
on the Family). Includes exciting deleted scenes, 
feature commentary with the director and a behind-
the-scenes look at the making of the film. 

Youth Ministry Events 

§ Teen ACTS Retreat will be on July 28-31.  Registration forms are 
available in the Cathedral and at the Church office.  The retreat is 
open to students entering 10th grade through those who will be 
graduating from high school in the next few weeks.   

Please contact Kelly Aldis, Youth Minister, with any questions 
at kaldis@olvcathedral.org. 

Altar Society  
July 

Church Cleaners 
 

                                Josie Garza, Beatrice Lechuga, Margette Tores 
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The Pope Speaks  
 
ñLet us live the Eucharist with the spirit of faith, of 
prayer, of forgiveness, of repentance, of communal 
joy, of concern for the needy and for the needs of so 
many brothers and sisters, in the certainty that the 
Lord will fulfill what He has promised us:  eternal 
life.  Amen.  So be it!ò 

 
ñLove God, serve God; everything is in that.ò    

~ St. Clare of Assisi  

Happenings Outside the Parish 

Spiritual Growth  

Holy Family K of C and Nazareth Academy Readinô, Ritinô & 
Reelinô Fishing Tournament, Aug. 5 & 6 at Port OôConnor.  
There will be door prizes and a live auction.  For more infor-
mation on entries contact:  Sr. Ann Meletio at 485-2044; Julie 
Fulgham at (979) 224-5516; or George Wenzel at 649-7707.  Visit 
www.nazarethacdemy.org for more information. 

www.emmauscounselingcenter.com 
1908 N. Laurent St., Suite 140 ~ Victoria, TX 77901 ~ 212-0830 

The Emmaus Center: 
Counseling in the Catholic Tradition 

Has Your Marriage Been Damaged by 
Your Husbandôs Affairs or Pornography 
Addiction? There Is Hope! 
Beginning the Journey is a 10 week Scripture-
based support group for women; a safe and 
confidential place where women can remove 

their masks and share their hearts; where they can struggle 
through difficult emotions, while being accepted and loved by 
their sisters in Christ.  For more information, call (979) 578-
1247. Meetings will start in July, so please call soon.  
 
MENôS SUPPORT GROUP FOR SEXUAL ADDICTIONS 
The incidence of sexual addiction is increasing at an alarming 
rate across the nation. Men are disconnecting from reality to 
pursue the illusion of love, acceptance and affirmation they find 
through pornography (in all of its forms), fantasy, anonymous 
encounters, and affairs. To help men overcome this addic-
tion, The Emmaus Center is offering a structured group experi-
ence called WALKING FREE. The goals of WALKING FREE 
include eradicating life-dominating sin patterns, establishing 
guiding foundations of truth, and encouraging life-changing 
relationships of love and trust in the lives of group members. 
The group meets once a week and utilizes both large and small 
group settings for ministry. Meetings are confidential; meeting 
times and locations are not publicized. Meetings will begin in 
July, so call soon for more information or to register.  Contact 
Lee at (361) 746-8383. 

Diocese of Victoria Library & Media Center offering 
Library: Summer Fun Day 

Wednesday June 29 at 10:00 a.m.  
 

A short video, activity, and snack will be provided at each session.  
Parents/Guardians must accompany children.   
RSVP at www.victoriadiocese.org,  
or call 573-0828 for more information 

Faith, Hope and Love . . . Are these present in your marriage?  
Have you given up hope that they can be? 
1 Corinthians 13:13 tells us the greatest of these is Love.  Liv-
ing in a marriage that is missing love can be difficult.  If you have 
given up hope that your marriage can and will get better, ask your 
spouse to prayerfully consider the two of you attending a 
Retrouvaille program.  Retrouvaille is an international Christian-
based ministry that offers a three-stage program to help couples 
improve their marriages.  First, a weekend program is attended, 
followed by six post-weekend meetings.  Finally, an on-going 
monthly small group of couples gather for support and growth.  If 
improving your marriage is important to you, reach out today.   
For more information about the Victoria August 12-14,  
Retrouvaille Weekend, contact John or Jennifer Vincent (361) 
580-2770 or e-mail: jbvjov@sbcglobal.net or visit the website at 
www.retrouvaille.org 

The Sisters of the Incarnate Word and Blessed Sacrament 
cordially invite you to join us as we celebrate the 

150th Anniversary 
of our Victoria Foundation in 1866 
Jubilee Year Opening Mass 

Friday, July 22, 2016  ~ 5:30 p.m. 
Most Reverend Brendan Cahill to preside 

Holy Family Church 
204 Mallette Drive ~ Victoria 
Reception to Follow 

Parish Catechetical Leadership Training 
   July 12, 14, 19, 21 

   1505 E. Mesquite Lane, Victoria 
   9:00 a.m. ï 4:00 p.m. 
  $150 cost per person 

For more information call Christella Alvarez  
at 573-0828 ext. 2227 or go to www.victoriadiocese.org 

Annual Conference for Catechesis and Ministry 
   Saturday, October 1, 2016 

   Holy Family Church, Wharton 

St. John Parish Annual 4th of July Picnic at St. John (outside of 
Schulenburg on FM 957).  Starting with a 9:00 a.m. Mass  A fried 
chicken dinner beginning at 10:30 a.m. at $9 p/p.  Auction at 12:30 
p.m.  Free dance begins at 10:30 a.m. with The Shiner Hobo Band, 
Dujka Brothers, Red Ravens and Texas Dream.  A fireworks show at 
9:00 p.m.  For more information go to www.stjohnpicnic.com.  Like 
their Facebook page - St. John 4th of July Picnic. 

Something to Think About  
 
As I ñjourney with Jesusò this week, how am I being challenged 
to imitate the non-judgmental compassion and uncompromising 
mercy of Jesus, Godôs ñmercy made fleshò? 
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